EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
ROCHESTER, N.Y.

August 26, 1920

Miss Dorris Peeler,
Box #87,
Alliance, Nebr.
Dear Madam:

In reply to your letter of August 21, we would suggest
that you communicate with the N. A, Lumiere Co., 11 W. 27th St.,

New York City who will no'doubt be very glad to give you the
information desired on the use of their color plates, with which
it is possible to make photographs in natural colors.

There is no photographic paper that we know of, showing
natural colors in the prints. To obtain this result, it is necessary
to use plates made especially for this purpose which are manufactured
and sold by the above mentioned fimrm.

We trust this informstion will be of value and if we
can be of further service at any time, we shall be glad to have
you communicate with us again.

Yours very truly,
EASTIFAW KODAK COMPANY OF NEW JERSEY
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